
 

 

 

 

                                                Find the Swap Don’t Shop  

                                           at the  

                                                   School Front Entrance  

 

 

 

 

Pupils at Kirktonholme have pledged that they want to be 

more sustainable and help save the planet so they have 

set up a School Uniform Swap Don’t Shop.  

We will be able to re-use school uniforms that we have 

grown out of.  

Please join us by handing in school uniforms your children 

no longer need and swap them for the next size!  

 

 

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 Uniform Swap Don’t Shop  

Recycle our 

school clothes 

and save the 

planet! 

 

All Swap Don’t Shop 

uniforms will be 

laundered before they 

are                      

swapped.  

 



 

 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

Seasonal  Pop-up events will be hosted in 

school during the school year : 
                                           

 

 

           May : Summer clothes  

                                                                       

 

           

          October Hallowe’en Costume        

                                                              

 

        

 

          November : Party outfits and Christmas jumpers  

 

 

Event Dates :Tba 

 

 

 

 

 

“Swap Don’t Shop at Kirktonholme”  

 

 


